
 

 

 
           Jඎඇൾ 11, 2023 
 

Tඁൾ Mඈඌඍ Hඈඅඒ Bඈൽඒ ൺඇൽ 
Bඅඈඈൽ ඈൿ Cඁඋංඌඍ  
(Cඈඋඉඎඌ Cඁඋංඌඍං) 

 
I am the living bread that came 

down from heaven, says the 
Lord; whoever eats this bread 

will live forever. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6603 Cඁඋංඌඍඈඉඁൾඋ Dඋංඏൾ 
St. Louis, MO 63129 
 
Parish Office Hours 
   Monday—Friday  
  8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 
  
Phone:  314.846.8207 
Email: queenparish@qasstl.org 

 
Queen of All Saints School 
Phone:  314.846.0506 
Fax:  314.846.4939 
 
 
www.qasstl.org 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ 
Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ 

Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Tඁൾ Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍ 
Sඎඇൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌ 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. 
 Sunday 7:30, 9:00, and 10:30 a.m., 12 Noon 
 
Wൾൾ඄ൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌൾඌ 
 Monday — Friday 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. 
 Saturday 8:15 a.m. 
    
Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍංർ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 9:00 a.m.—7:00p.m. 
 
Pൾඋඉൾඍඎൺඅ Hൾඅඉ Dൾඏඈඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Bൾඇൾൽංർඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 7:00 p.m. 
 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Rൾർඈඇർංඅංൺඍංඈඇ 
  Tuesday  following the 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. Masses 
  Tuesday  6:00 - 7:00 p.m. - CANCELED ON 6/13/23 
 Saturday  7:30 a.m. - 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. - 4:45 p.m.  
   Anytime please call the rectory. 

 A Pਁ਒ਉਓਈ ਆਏ਒ ਔਈਅ Pਅਏਐ਌ਅ 



 

 

Mission Statement 
 

As members of Queen of All Saints Parish, we are a community united in the 
Catholic faith, nourished by the Eucharist, and sent to make Christ known to 
all through word and deed. 
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Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
Father Patrick Hambrough 

314.380.4020 
phambrough@archstl.org 

 
Pൺඋඈർඁංൺඅ Vංർൺඋ 

Father Joseph Detwiler 
314.380.4021  

detwiler@qasstl.org 
 

Dൾൺർඈඇඌ 
Deacon Richard Schellhase 

314.846.8207  
Deacon Joseph Wingbermuehle 

314.846.8207  
 

Eඅൾආൾඇඍൺඋඒ Sർඁඈඈඅ 
Pඋංඇർංඉൺඅ 

Ann Bender 
314.380.4025  

bendera@qasstl.org 
 

Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ  ඈൿ  
Rൾඅං඀ංඈඎඌ Eൽඎർൺඍංඈඇ 

Leslie Pollman 
314.380.4011  

pollmanl@qasstl.org 
 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Sർඁඈඈඅ ඈൿ Rൾඅං඀ංඈඇ 
Dංඋൾർඍඈඋ 

Leanne Buback 
314.380.4011 

bubackl@qasstl.org 
 

Yඈඎඍඁ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋ 
Anna Hackett 
314.846.8207 

hacketta@qasstl.org 
 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mඎඌංർ 
Christopher Dunn 

314.846.8207 ext 509 
dunnc@qasstl.org 

 
Cඁංඅൽ Sൺൿൾඍඒ Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ 

Pam VonderHaar 
314.846.8207 

Vonderhaarp@qasstl.org 
 
 

Mൺඌඌ Iඇඍൾඇඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Rൾൺൽංඇ඀ඌ Pൺඌඍඈඋൺඅ Sඍൺൿൿ 

Sඍൾඐൺඋൽඌඁංඉ  
Tඁൾ Mඈඌඍ Hඈඅඒ Bඈൽඒ ൺඇൽ Bඅඈඈൽ ඈൿ Cඁඋංඌඍ 

(Cඈඋඉඎඌ Cඁඋංඌඍං) 
 
“Because there is one bread, we, who are many, are one body, for we all 
partake of the one bread.”                                                                              1 
CORINTHIANS 10:17 
 
As disciples of Jesus, we are called to lead holy lives and invite others to join 
us.  We are called to be fed and to feed others.  Living a stewardship lifestyle, 
being grateful and generous with our gifts, serves a twofold purpose.  One, it 
helps build God’s kingdom here on earth.  Two, it helps us strengthen each 
other’s relationship with God the Father, Jesus, and the Holy Spirit.  It becomes 
our roadmap to Heaven.  Let’s help each other get there! 

 

Monday, June 12  
 2 Corinthians 1:1-7/Matthew 5:1-12 
     6:15 a.m. Karl & Judy Winkelmann (†) 
     8:15 a.m. Rob Ryan (†) 
Tuesday, June 13 - St. Anthony of Padua 
 2 Corinthians 1:18-22/Matthew 5:13-16 
 6:15 a.m.                    Mary Ann Jarzemkoski (†) 
     8:15 a.m. Jerry Duffey (†) 
Wednesday, June 14 
 2 Corinthians 3:4-11/Matthew 5:17-19 
 6:15 a.m. John Willett (†) 
     8:15 a.m. William VonderHaar (†)   
Thursday, June 15 
 2 Corinthians 3:15-4:1, 3-6/Matthew 5:20-26 
 6:15 a.m.                     Loretta Schumacher (†) 
     8:15 a.m.  Scott Nadolny (Birthday) 
Friday, June 16 - The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 
 Deuteronomy 7:6-11/1 John 4:7-16/Matthew 11:25-30 
 6:15 a.m. Special Intention (BB)  
     8:15 a.m. Bernadette Godfrey (†)   
Saturday, June 17 - The Immaculate Heart of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
 2 Corinthians 5:14-21/Luke 2:41-51 
 8:15 a.m. Brian Arconati (Birthday)  
 5:00 p.m. Catherine Schuch (†)  
Sunday, June 18 - 11th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 Exodus 19:2-6/Romans 5:6-11/Matthew 9:36-10:8 
     7:30 a.m.           Dennis Grainger (†) 
 9:00 a.m. Edgar Hill (†)   
   10:30 a.m.              Rose Fogarty (†)  
 12:00 Noon For the People  

Sunday Mass (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 9:00 a.m.  
 10:30 a.m. 
 
Weekday Masses (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 Monday—Saturday 
 8:15 a.m. 



 

 

Fඋඈආ ඈඎඋ Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
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Dear Parishioners, 
  
An anonymous woman writes: 
 
  They huddled inside the storm door, two children in ragged outgrown coats, “Any 
old papers, Lady?”  I was busy.  I wanted to say no - until I looked down at their 
feet.  Thin little sandals, sopped with sleet.  “Come in, and I’ll make you a cup of hot 
cocoa.”  There was no conversation.  Their soggy sandals left marks upon the 
hearthstone.   
 
     I served them cocoa and toast with jam to fortify them against the chill outside.  Then I went back to the 
kitchen and started again on my household budget.  The silence in the front room struck me.  I looked in. 
 
     The girl held the empty cup in her hands, looking at it.  The boy asked in a flat voice, “Lady, are you rich?”  
“Am I rich?  Heavens, no.”  I looked at my shabby slipcovers, worn carpets, walls that screamed for fresh 
paint.  My thoughts were interrupted as the girl put her cup back on its saucer carefully, declaring, “Your cups 
and your saucers match.”  Her voice was old, with a hunger that was not of her stomach.  They left then, 
holding their bundles against the wind.  They hadn’t said thank you.  They didn’t need to.  They had done 
more than that.  Plain blue pottery cups and saucers.  But they matched.  I tested the potatoes and stirred the 
gravy.  Potatoes and gravy, a good match there, too.  I thought of more - a car and a garage, a washer and a 
dryer, heat and air conditioning.  Pretty good matches.  Then more, then better.  My husband and me - 
wonderful.  We as parents with our children - what wealth we have! 
 
     I moved the chairs back from the fire and tidied the living room.  The muddy prints of small sandals were 
still wet upon my hearth.  I let them be.  I want them there in case I ever forget again how very rich I am. 
 
     Today’s Solemnity of the Body and Blood of Christ (Corpus Christi) is for us the muddy footprints on the 
hearth, the great reminder of how rich we are.  What a treasure, the Eucharist; Bread come down from Heaven, 
the Bread of Life, food that nourishes us as we journey from this world to the Kingdom.  At the Last Supper, 
Jesus took, blessed, broke and gave His own flesh and blood, real food and real drink.  The Apostles were 
enriched by this gift, and so are we. 
 
     After all, look at all the things that match during the Mass.  We praise God in word and song.  We hear 
from the Old Testament, and the New.  We have the Liturgy of the Word and the Liturgy of the Eucharist.  
Great matches all! 
 
     There’s still more.  We have a pulpit and an altar.  We have a paten and a chalice.  We have a priest and a 
congregation.  We have bread and wine which becomes Body and Blood.  They all match so well! 
 
     It goes further than the church building to the entire parish.  We have a church and a school.  We have 
buildings and fields.  We have time for work and play.  We are mindful of the living and the dead, the rich and 
the poor, the young and the old.  This week, we have good matches, like Parish and Picnic, and the people of 
this Archdiocese and the people of the Diocese of Mandeville, Jamaica.  They’re good matches and we are rich 
because of them. 
 
     I thank Fr. Gary Weismann for coming to St. Louis and Queen of All Saints today.  Please be generous in 
response to his appeal.  These people in Jamaica need our help. 
 
     I’m writing this on a Wednesday and it’s raining outdoors.  The forecast, though, is promising for the 
weekend.  I trust that God will have heard our prayers and blessed us with a great picnic. 
 
     May God bless all of you.     
 
 

      Fr. Hambrough 
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Pඋൺඒ ൿඈඋ ඍඁൾ Sංർ඄ 
 

Tඁංඌ Wൾൾ඄ Iඇ Oඎඋ Pൺඋංඌඁ 
 

Sඎඇൽൺඒ:  June 11 
    1:00 p.m.   Instructional Basketball games-  
             Limbach Hall 
    7:00 p.m.   Life Teen -  
             Youth Ministry Center 
Mඈඇൽൺඒ:  June 12 
    8:00 a.m.   Totus Tuus Summer Camp -  
             Limbach Hall 
    7:00 p.m.   Boy Scout Meeting - Cafeteria 
    7:00 p.m.   Knights of Columbus Meeting -  
             Cafeteria 
Tඎൾඌൽൺඒ: June 13 
    8:00 a.m.   Totus Tuus Summer Camp -  
             Limbach Hall 
    9:00 a.m.    Eucharistic Adoration -      
             Church 
    7:00 p.m.   Devotions - Church 
    7:00 p.m.   Tapped & Uncorked Meeting -  
             Church Hall 
    8:00 p.m.   QASAA Meeting - Cafeteria 
Wൾൽඇൾඌൽൺඒ: June 14 
    8:00 a.m.   Totus Tuus Summer Camp -  
             Limbach Hall 
     9:00 a.m.   Prayer Group - Church Hall  
       11:30 a.m.   Let’s Play Cards - Church Hall 
     2:00 p.m.   SVDP Annv Committee Mtg -  
             ARC (Adult Resource Center) 
    7:00 p.m.   Parish Council Meeting -     
             Rectory Basement 
Tඁඎඋඌൽൺඒ:  June 15 
    8:00 a.m.   Totus Tuus Summer Camp -  
             Limbach Hall 
    6:00 p.m.   Intramural Basketball - 
             Limbach Hall 
    7:30 p.m.   Celebration Singers Choir  
             Practice - Church 
Fඋංൽൺඒ:  June 16 
    8:00 a.m.   Totus Tuus Summer Camp -  
             Limbach Hall 
    9:00 a.m.   Rag Ladies SVDP -         
             School Basement 
            

Sൺඍඎඋൽൺඒ: June 17 
    6:30 a.m.     Men of St. Joseph -  
              Church Hall   

Lංൿൾ Aൿඍൾඋ Lඈඌඌ 
 

    Together we can find hope through helping each 
other! Please come join other widows/widowers 
from QAS on Sunday, June 11th.  Meetings are the 
second Sunday of every month at 1pm in the ARC 
(Adult Resource Center) in the Church Hall.   
    For more information please contact Carol  
Susanka at 314-606-8112. 

Mary Ann Amato 
Rebecca Barczewski 
Bob Basse 
Pat Basse 
Debbie Bayless 
Susan Beckner 
Loretta Borchetta 
Wendy Brown 
Lynda Burke 
Jerry Claywell 
Patti Cruthis 
Gloria J. Davis 
Ron Dieckmann 
Ron Donze 
Norma Esker 
Carol Faust 
Delores Fleischmann 
Ruth Frahm 
Jane Gacioch 
Jerry Garrett 
Pauline Green 
Ken Hagemann 
Nancy Hasenstab 
Diane Jones 
Pat Keller 
Shirley Kennedy 
Bill Kerbler 
Steve Kohner 
Steve Laux 
Loretta Lewandowski 
Noah Leyza 
Jason Loring 
Michael Maniaci 
Robert Massey 
Jackie McClanahan 
Missy McMullen 
Jerome McNamara 
Amy Meadows 

Gary Meadows 
Annie (Pozzo) Meahl  
Carmen Molett 
Greg Mueller 
Kelly Mueller 
Marie Murphy 
David Murrell 
Rosemary Nagy 
Mary Beth Napoli 
Ruby O’Driscoll 
Helga Ogent 
Jack Pfeffer 
Cynthia Pozzo 
Kathleen Pozzo 
Neri Prichard 
Tim Rafferty 
Gerri Rebman 
David Rodgers 
Diane Romano 
Steve Sallwasser 
Marilyn Sammelman 
Patricia Schmitt 
Logan Schneider 
Scott Sindelar 
Belinda Spencer 
Norma Stillman 
David Sullivan 
Kathryn Sullivan 
Karen Thaman 
Will VonderHaar 
Michael Werschling 
Jeffrey Williams 
Linda Winston 
Ronald Winston 
Bob Zaitz 

Eඏൾඇංඇ඀ Cඈඇൿൾඌඌංඈඇඌ ൿඈඋ Tඎൾඌൽൺඒ 
 

 The regularly scheduled confession time from         
   6-7 p.m. is canceled for Tuesday, June 13th. 
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Rൾඌඍ Iඇ Pൾൺർൾ 
 

    Please pray for the repose of the soul of 
parishioner, Eileen Buxton, wife of Larry Buxton.    
May she, and all the faithful departed, rest in peace. 

W.I.N.G.S. Uඉർඈආංඇ඀ Eඏൾඇඍ 
   (Widowed in Need Gather Socially) 

  
     WINGS will be hosting an Anniversary Mass on 
Wednesday, June 21st at 8:15am.  Mass will be 
followed by breakfast in the Church Hall. 
 
     Please call Jo Ann Cassidy at 314-293-7075 or 
Gerri Zeman at 314-680-4687 if you wish to attend.   
 
     Please RSVP by Thursday, June 15th. 

Bൺൻඒ Bඈඍඍඅൾ Dඋංඏൾ 
Bඋංඇ඀ ඒඈඎඋ Bඈඍඍඅൾඌ ඇൾඑඍ Wൾൾ඄ൾඇൽ 

  
     Next weekend, being Father’s Day weekend, 
please bring your baby bottles (with your  
generous donation inside) with you to Mass.  If you 
did not pick up a baby bottle, you can still bring a 
check or cash.    Your tax deductible donations will 
directly benefit the South County Pregnancy Help 
Center.   And even better, if your donation is $100 or 
more, it qualifies for a MO TAX CREDIT!!!  
Checks must be made payable to South County 
Pregnancy Help Center. 
We can literally help women choose life for their 
unborn child by supporting this amazing  
organization.  They provide free ultrasounds, 
pregnancy tests, practical help, counseling, parent  
education and even assistance after the baby is 
born!  Truly the hands and feet of Jesus! 
Thank you for your generosity! 

Eඑඉൾർඍൺඇඍ Mඈඍඁൾඋ’ඌ Bඅൾඌඌංඇ඀ 
 

    June 11th is the “second Sunday of the month” 
and therefore is the expectant mother’s blessing.  
This special blessing will take place following the 
9:00 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. Masses.  All those 
expecting a child, through their pregnancy or 
awaiting adoption of a child, are encouraged to come 
for this blessing every month.   

Pඋൺඒൾඋ Sඍඎൽඒ Gඋඈඎඉ  
 

     Wednesday, June 14th is the next session of the 
Prayer Study Group.  This group meets in the 
Church Hall at 9am.  For more information please 
contact Jackie McClanahan at 314-392-3430 or 
email at jackiemcclanahan12@gmail.com. 

Lൾඍ’ඌ Pඅൺඒ Cൺඋൽඌ 
 

    Come one, come all!  There will be cards, 
dominos, or any game you want to play, in the 
Church Hall on June 14th, 12:00 noon until  
2:30 p.m. 
    It’s free, and cake, coffee, and tea will be served.  
Make it a special day.  Bring your spouse, a friend, 
or a shut-in. 
    The only time cards will be cancelled on the 2nd 
Wednesday of each month is if there is a Funeral 
Luncheon in the Hall. 

Fൺඅඅ Sඉඈඋඍඌ Rൾ඀ංඌඍඋൺඍංඈඇ 
  

     Registration for soccer and volleyball for Fall 
2023 is now open.  The last day to register is June 
23rd and no late registrations will be accepted.   
    

Boys & girls soccer: PreK-8th grade 
 Boys & girls volleyball: 3rd-8th grade 

 

Please be sure to sign-up through BOTH QAS and 
TeamSideline if your child is in 3rd-8th grade.   
Pre-school and kindergarten ONLY signup through 
QASAA not TeamSideline. 

 
  Visit www.qasaa.org for more information. 

Aඇඇඎൺඅ Mංඌඌංඈඇ Cඈඈඉൾඋൺඍංඏൾ Mංඌඌංඈඇ Aඉඉൾൺඅ 
Diocese of Mandeville, Jamaica 

 
     When we think of Jamaica, we think of Ocho 
Rios, beautiful beaches, vacations and wonderful 
scenery.  But, just beyond all of that, Jamaica is 
among the poorest countries in our hemisphere and 
the Diocese of Mandeville is the poorest of the three 
dioceses in Jamaica.  Many of the people have no 
running water.  Many youth are “functionally 
illiterate,” there is an alarming number of destitute 
elderly and abandoned children, and the average 
Sunday collection is 10% of the operating cost at 
half of our parishes.  The Diocese of Mandeville is 
VERY POOR! 
     Each year, a missionary is assigned to our parish 
by our diocesan Mission Office for an appeal asking 
our assistance for ministries to assist the very poor.  
On the weekend of June 10th/11th we will welcome 
Fr. Gary Wiesmann for our annual mission appeal on 
behalf of the DIOCESE OF MANDEVILLE, 
Jamaica.  In our second collection, please consider 
supporting the evangelization programs and outreach 
to the extremely poor people of this diocese. 
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Cඈ-Eൽ Yඈඎඇ඀ Aൽඎඅඍ Rൾඍඋൾൺඍ 

June 22-25 at White House Retreat 
 
     Designed for young adults aged 18-35, this co-ed  
retreat will feature talks that inform the spiritual lives 
of young professionals. Conferences will explore  
Ignatian principles for discerning relationships and 
careers. It will cultivate silence in a hyper-connected 
culture, balancing work and leisure, and developing 
one’s personal and communal relationship with 
Christ. 
     There will be additional opportunities for silent 
prayer, spiritual direction, and Reconciliation 
throughout the event. Fr. Anthony Wieck, SJ, and Fr. 
Matthew Baugh, SJ will work together as the  
presenters for this retreat. 
     Check-in is from 4:30 PM to 6:30 PM on  
Thursday, June 22 and departure is at approximately 
1:15 PM on Sunday, June 25. The cost is $150 per 
person, which includes private lodging and all meals. 
     Register at whitehouseretreat.org/youngadult or 
by calling 314-416-6400. 

Pඋඈ-Lංൿൾ Wඈආൾඇ’ඌ Cඈඇൿൾඋൾඇർൾ 
    

     The Archdiocese of St. Louis Respect Life 
Apostolate is co-sponsoring the national Pro-Life Women's 
Conference at the St. Charles Convention Center, June 23-25. The 
conference takes place during the one-year anniversary of the Dobbs 
v. Jackson decision which overturned legalized abortion in Missouri 
and other states.  
 
Educating, affirming, empowering, and activating women to build a 
Culture of Life in their community and beyond, the conference 
features inspiring presentations by some of the most well-known 
women leaders in the country. They include pro-life author and 
advocate Abby Johnson (keynote at the 2019 Respect Life 
Convention), Lauren Muzyka (Sidewalk Advocates for 
Life), Angela Minter (Sisters for Life, Inc. who also spoke at the 
2022 Respect Life Convention), and more.  
 
The conference also offers opportunities for prayer, fellowship, and friendship for women by women in the 
pro-life movement that promises to be unrivaled and unforgettable. On Saturday of the conference, Most Rev. 
Mark S. Rivituso, Auxiliary Bishop of St. Louis, will celebrate the Vigil Mass and priests of the Archdiocese 
will be available for the Sacrament of Reconciliation.  
 
Any student (junior high, high school or college) is $100 ($49 off the registered price) and our RLA2023 
discounted price is $139 ($10 off). Those prices include refreshments Friday, Saturday, and Sunday, and lunch 
on Saturday : https://prolifewomen.com/  
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Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋඌ - Jඎඇൾ 17-18 

 Presider Lectors Ushers 

5:00 p.m.   
 (Sat) 

Fr. Hambrough Nancy Grogan 
Ric 
Armbruster 

Walter Foland 
Roberta Foland 
Mark Moore 
Maureen Moore 

7:30 a.m. Fr. Detwiler Betty Fau 
Tom Teschner 
 

Tim Rafferty 
Ron Schulze 
Marie Martin 
Vito Terry 
 

9:00 a.m. Fr. Hambrough Gayle 
Millburg 
Lisa Messmer 
 

Mary Acton 
David Hagen 
Pat Hagen 

10:30 a.m. 
 

Fr. Detwiler Bob Kremer 
Ralph Stanley 

Sheila Florian 
Julie Hubert 
Stephanie 
McKelvey 

12:00 p.m. Fr. Hambrough Christine 
Redford 

Kathy Ewing 
Brian Redford 
Volunteer 

Wඈඋඅൽඐංൽൾ Mൺඋඋංൺ඀ൾ Wൾൾ඄ൾඇൽ Rൾඍඋൾൺඍඌ 
 
    Worldwide Marriage Encounter presents weekend 
experiences for married couples to rekindle romance, 
enhance meaningful communication, and deepen and 
renew commitment.  The next three weekend experi-
ences are listed below.  Sign up now!  For more in-
formation or to apply, go to: wwme.org or call Terry 
& Eric Engholm at 314-649-7317. 

 
8/4-8/6/23      St. Peters, MO  
9/29-10/1/23   St. Peters, MO 
12/1-12/3/23   St. Peters, MO  

Oൿൿൾඋඍඈඋඒ 

 Offertory 
 

06/04/23 

WeShare 
 

06/04/23 

Offertory $  16,067.00   $  10,610.64   

Loose $       524.00  

Capital Improvement $       105.00 $      170.00   

Tuition Assistance $       219.00 $      180.00   

Saint Vincent de Paul $    1,214.00 $      952.00   

Cardinal Glennon $    1,049.00 $   1,120.00   

Catholic Home Mission $       160.00  

Catholic Communication $         40.00  

Retired Priests $       100.00  

Automatic Withdrawals $       355.00  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kൾඇඋංർ඄ Gඅൾඇඇඈඇ Dൺඒඌ 
 

     There is still time to sign up for Kenrick 
Glennon Days.  These are overnight summer camps 
that give boys in Grades 6-7 (June 12-14) and 
Grades 8-9 (June 15-17) a chance to experience life 
at the seminary.  Sponsored by the Archdiocese of 
St. Louis’ Vocation Office. KGD promotes openness 
to the priestly vocation. 
     Our parish will cover the cost of the registration 
fee for the boys who go to camp who are from QAS. 
  

https://www.stlvocations.org/kgd 

Gඈൽ Bඅൾඌඌ Aආൾඋංർൺ Tඋංඏංൺ Nං඀ඁඍ 
 

   Buy Your Tickets & Mark Your Calendar NOW.  
    

Saturday, June 24  
    Doors Open 5:45 PM, Play Begins 6:30 PM, FUN 
Happens All Night  
Assumption Parish Center - 4725 Mattis Road,  
St. Louis 63128 
 

   All Event Proceeds Benefit Local  
Right-To-Life Efforts 

 

To Purchase Tickets: Contact Tim Hessel 
314.807.0510 l Hessel_T49@att.net  
4780 Titan Court, St. Louis, MO 63128 
Please Make Your Check Payable To: K of C  
Fr Griffin Co 3586   
Questions: Contact Dennis Daniels 314.337.1534 
DennisMDaniels@gmail.com 
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Hൾඋංඍൺ඀ൾ Lඎඇർඁൾඈඇ 

There was great food and entertainment at the last Heritage Luncheon 
held in the Church Hall on May 25th.  Below are some pictures from the 
event.  There will not be any Heritage Luncheons during the summer but 
they will resume in September. 
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This past week Fr. Detwiler had the opportunity 
to celebrate Mass with the Missionaries of 
Charity at their community in North St. Louis.  
As a tradition of embracing poverty, they do not 
wear shoes inside the Chapel. 

 

Last Thursday Queen of All Saints hosted the  
Oakville High Baccalaureate service.  This all-faith 
Christian service provided an opportunity for the  
students to reflect upon their school careers, thank 
God for their accomplishments and celebrate with 
their family and friends during this special time in 
their lives.  Congratulations to the Class of 2023. 



 

 

Tඁൾ Mඈඌඍ Hඈඅඒ Bඈൽඒ ൺඇൽ Bඅඈඈൽ ඈൿ Cඁඋංඌඍ                                      Jඎඇൾ 11, 2023                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wൾඅർඈආൾ Bൺർ඄ Rൾඏൾඋൾඇൽ Jൺർඈൻ Bඋൺඎඇ! 
 

     Newly ordained, Reverend Jacob Braun, will be  
     celebrating Mass at Queen of All Saints on  
     Sunday, June 25th at 10:30 a.m. 
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Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ                                                        Jඎඇൾ 11, 2023                   



For ad info. call 1-800-950-9952 • www.4lpi.com              Queen of All Saints Church, Oakville, MO              B 4C 01-4125
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Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Jon Becker
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Interior/Exterior Renovations, Roofing,  
Tree & Stump Removal Services

Call or Text: 314-517-9699 
stlonecall@gmail.com

ONE CALLONE CALL
Like us on 

Facebook for 
10% Off  

@oncecallstl

Welker Family Dentistry
(314) 846-0101 • 5709 Telegraph Road

Chet E. Welker, D.D.S. 
Ashley V. Welker, D.D.S.

• Most Insurance Accepted 
• Evening Appointments Available 
• Located in the Dierbergs Plaza 
• Queen of All Saints Parishioner

We look forward to your smile!

Call me FREE, NO OBLIGATION

KEVIN KLIPSCH 
Medicare Benefits Advisor 
Insurance Broker/Agent 

314-583-0245 | 636-543-6265 
KlipschKevin@gmail.com 

www.MedicareBenefitsAdvisor.net

MEDICARE?
I Can Help With: 

• Medicare • Medicare Advantage  
• Medicare Supplement • Prescription Drug Plans 

• Multiple Carriers • And So Much More!

MAYO PLUMBING CO., INC.
NEW RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL • REMODEL • REPAIRS

JOHN BUETTNER
314-293-1776 • Cell 314-280-4808 • mayoplumbingjohn@gmail.com

3074 Crystal Lake Drive, St. Louis, MO 63129
30+ Years Experience • Licensed, Bonded, Union 

Missouri

CatholicMatch.com/MO

314-353-1101

Since
1948

4th Generation of 
Service Excellence

Certified by 

The National Institute for 
Automotive Excellence

Look Up to Us For All Your Automotive Needs
Sit In Our Workshop and Watch Us Transform Your Car

True Car Concierge Service, serving one car at a time.

NORTH STAR 
AUTOMOTIVE

314-609-0237

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Jon Becker
 

jbecker@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2536


